
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

BELLEFONTAINE NEIGHBORS 
 

JANUARY 26, 2012 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Meier at 6:30. 
 
Present at the meeting were:  Ed Meier, Larry Fuller, Doug 
Chambers, Ann Minley, Jeff Lofton, Al Chamberlin, Jim Christian, 
Willis Dillworth, William Murphy, Alderman Audrey Hollis and 
Police Chief Bob Pruett. 
 
The first order of business was to remind residents "NO 
PARKING" on snow routes during inclement weather. 
 
Next we were asked by Chief Pruett to propose and present to the 
Board of Aldermen an ordinance against the sale of 
pseudoephedrine without a prescription.  A discussion ensued and 
it was decided to table the proposition until next month when we 
could get more information. 
 
We received from the City Clerk copies of part of Chapter 17 of 
the book of ordinances for review by the board and to make 
changes. 
 
Citizen Police Academy will begin in February. 
 
Any street light that is out or in need of repair should be reported 
to Ameren.  All street lights have a number on them.  Use the 
number when reporting trouble. 
 
Chief Pruett reported that our officers apprehended an individual 
that was involved in 6 armed robberies in the City of St. Louis this 
morning. 
 
With no other business to be discussed, the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The next Public Safety Committee meeting will be February 23, 
2012. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


